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From: Sue Boyll <sboyll61@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2024 12:52 PM CITY

To: outside email clerk CLEHK

Subject: EXTERNAL -Rename Street

Help eréfSk “; s

Hello, my name is Sue Lovellette. I'm writing to see how I can get Terre Haute St. renamed in memory of
Clyde Lovellette. Clyde was a great basketball player at Garfield High School, he then went on to win 3
Olympic Gold Medals. Clyde returned to Terre Haute, in later years after he played professional basketball, he
then became Vigo County Sheriff. Clyde and his brother John lived and grew up in Terre Haute, IN. They went
on and raised their children here also. There is so much more to say about Clyde and all of his
accomplishments. I would appreciate any advice you could provide me to get this done in the near future, to
honor him. Thank you, Sue
Lovellette Email: sboyll61@gmail.com Phone:812-244-
9999




